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Dear Praying Friend, 

The Lord blessed this summer with a wonderful time at our home church and with World 
Wide New Testament Baptist Missions’ Family Fellowship Week. Our church hosted the 
largest gathering in the history of our annual meeting. We will never forget the special time of 
renewing of our spirit, reuniting with our missionaries, and remembering the lives of those 
who once served with our missions’ agency and have joined the great cloud of witnesses. You 
can view the video I made for this moment of remembrance. http://vimeo.com/98918005  

In July, one of our missionaries lost their visas and passports. Several on our staff worked 
tirelessly to help them reapply. I went to Washington DC to help with the process. The Lord 
worked several miracles and the passports were reissued in record time. Thank you to those 
who prayed.  

A small part of our ministry is to assist churches reach their missions giving goals. I visited 
eight churches in four states. These churches committed to give over $500,000.00 to missions 
in the next years. 

Our ministry is to serve churches, prospective, 
and currently serving missionaries. These past 
months have provided opportunities to 
encourage and equip missionaries to face their 
challenges. When you pray for us to have 
effective ministry you enable us to help those 
engaged in the battle for souls. Thank you for 
praying.  

Last month, the Lord let me meet this young 
man. He surrendered to the call to the ministry. 
Please pray for him. His name is Isaiah.  

One of our staff members, Jaimie Dillon, 
received a diagnosis of Pulmonary Arterial 
Hypertension. She is 24 years old. Pray for 
God’s help for her and her husband, Billy. 

Serving Him, 

 
 
John O'Malley
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